PLC POST February 2019

Dear PLC Families,

Our students will celebrate National Pizza Day on February 7th. Our generous staff will provide pizza, Go-Gurt yogurt, and Oreos on this day for all students. Parents should please send in water or juice for their child. Students will eat together and fellowship in the Rock. If you do NOT want your child consuming this lunch, you are welcome to send a lunch to school.

February is filled with fun activities, including Valentine's Day! Be on the lookout for emails from your homeroom parent, as each class will soon be planning for Valentine's Day! Celebrations will take place on February 14th in the classroom.

Winter is a great time for teachers and students to explore arctic animals, hibernating animals, and winter weather! You are sure to see creative art projects displayed in the hallways and hear new songs and poems on the car ride home pertaining to these themes!

Blessings,

PLC Staff

Calendar of Events:

- February 7th Pizza and Pajama Day
- February 12th Dentist Visit
- February 14th
 Valentine's Celebrations
- February 18th CLOSED President's Day

Bible Verse

Let us love one another for love comes from God.

1 John 4:7

Half-Off Registration ends February 7th. If you register your child by February 7th you will receive 50% off of your child's registration fee. For registration forms please visit our new website: www.preschoollearningcenter.net or

visit the PLC office.

Inclement Weather Policy

If LCPS is closed, so are we!

If LCPS is delayed 2 hours, we open at 10:30 am.

Tuition Due February 8th

